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Schellin, Sharon (DCOZ)

From: Levy, David W. [david.levy@ncpc.gov]
Sent:  Friday, October 05, 2007 5:10 PM

To:  Schellin, Sharon (DCOZ)

Subject: Memo regarding ZC 07-19

October 5, 2007

Sharon S. Schellin

Secretary to the Zoning Commission of the District of Columbia
441 4 Street, NW, Suite 200-S

Washington, DC 20001

Dear Ms. Schellin:

We are in receipt of your Notice of Proposed Action for Zoning Commission Case No. 07-19, Repeal of § 411.10.
Because the timing of your referral of the proposed action did not correspond to the review period for an NCPC
Commission meeting, we will not be able to schedule it for Commission action. As you know, although the staffs of
our offices work closely together to accommodate the schedules of our Commissions, we are occasionally not able to
align them.

In any case, the NCPC staff has reviewed the substance of the proposed action and has not identified any adverse
impacts to federal interests. This staff opinion does not constitute official comments of the National Capital Planning
Commission on this case.

Please telephone me at (202) 482-7247 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
David W, Levy
Acting Director, Urban Design and Plan Review Division

District of Columbla
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